
Mr. Rick Marsh is the Director of Maintenance Programs & Policy at the Army G-4 staff, a position 
he has held since August 2021. In this role, he is responsible for developing sustainment and field-
level maintenance policy and overseeing programs associated with weapon system and equipment 
maintenance. Additionally, he serves as the Functional Chief Representative for Civilians assigned to 
the Maintenance career field.

Mr. Marsh has a distinguished career that spans over two decades, with a wide range of experience in 
leadership positions. Prior to his current assignment, he served as Director of the Defense Personal 
Property Management Office and Deputy J5/4 at U.S. Transportation Command. His career chronology 
includes various roles such as Director, Deputy Director, Chief, and Logistics Management Specialist at 
organizations including the Headquarters, Department of Army G-4, USTRANSCOM, and the National 
Park Service.

Mr. Marsh holds a Master of Arts Degree in National Security and Strategic Studies from the U.S. Naval 
War College, a Master of Science Degree in Intermodal Transportation Management from the University 
of Denver, and Bachelor of Arts Degrees in Foreign Affairs and Middle East Studies from the University 
of Virginia. He has also completed significant training programs, including the Defense Senior Leader 
Development Program.

Throughout his career, Mr. Marsh has received numerous awards and honors, including the Joint 
Meritorious Civilian Service Award, Meritorious Civilian Service Award, and the Superior Civilian Service 
Award. He graduated with highest distinction from the U.S. Naval War College and was an honor graduate 
of the Transportation Officer Basic Course. With his extensive experience, education, and achievements, 
Mr. Marsh is a highly respected and accomplished professional in his field.
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